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September 2015 Newsletter 

Special Points of  

Interest…. 

 Sept. 7th—Wellington 

Closed for Labor Day 

 Sept 8th-11th— Grandpar-

ents Day Celebrations. 

 Sept. 13th– Grandparents 

Day 

 Sept. 14th—No VPK– 
Rosh Hashanah 

 Sept. 17th—Parent Orien-

tation 

 Sept. 23rd—1st Day of   

Fall 

 Sept. 23rd– Scholastic 

Book Fair starts! 

 

Welcome September! As 

we say goodbye to the 

summer we say hello to a 

great start of the new 

school year. All of our 

classrooms  are full of 

fun and exciting activi-

ties that are sure to open 

your child’s mind in all 
kinds of ways. We’d like 
to remind everyone 

about Parent Orienta-

tion that will be held on 

September 17th from 7 

p.m. until 8:30 p.m. This 

event allows parents to 

see how their child 

spends their days and all 

of the things that they 

are learning here at Wel-

lington Academy.  

Parents only, please. 

We hope to see everyone 

there!  

Just a few reminders: 

 Wellington closes at 

6:00pm. Prompt pick 

up is appreciated and 

expected. While we 

understand that there 

may be some circum-

stances beyond your 

control, please plan to 

pay, in cash, a late 

pick up fee of $10 per 

each 5 minute period 

past 6pm per child.  

 

 Our school is a NO 

CELL PHONE ZONE 

and we would appreci-

ate your cooperation in 

this matter.                                                                                  

 If your child has a 

check up or has shots 

with their pediatri-

cian, please ask for the 

blue & gold forms to 

update our files.  

 Tuition is due NO 

LATER THAN close of 

business on Monday for 

that week. Please note 

that a $40 late fee will 

be applied to your ac-

count on Tuesday’s.  

 If you have not com-

pleted a food program 

or H1N1 paper please 

do so in order for your 

child to remain en-

Infants 

Last month we welcomed 

Nikola & Aviana to our class 

and we said good bye to 

Olivia D. as she moved up to 

D1A.We would like to wish a 

Happy Birthday to Lucas and 

Sophia this month! The ba-

bies continue to grow so fast 

and we look forward to a 

great new school year with 

your children! Please remem-

ber to label all bottles or  

cups, including the lids with 

first and last name. Also, just 

a reminder that our room is a 

shoe and cell phone free 

zone. Thank you for sharing 

your child with us. 

♥Infant Room Angels 

D-1A 
The school year is back in full 

swing! We are getting to know 

our new friends and new rou-

tines. This month we will be 

learning about “Community 
Helpers”. We will be talking 
about Firefighters, Policemen, 

Construction workers, Teach-

ers, Doctors and Nurses. We 

will be talking about working 

together and sharing. Our let-

ters this month are E,F,G and 

H. Our numbers are 3,4 and 5. 

We are working on recognizing 

the shapes square, cylinder 

and octagon along with the 

colors red and white. As al-

ways, thank you for sharing 

your child with us. 

♥Ms. Michelle & Ms. Angelica 

D1-B 
1B is off to a great start! 

September’s theme is 
“Community Helpers” and 
we will be learning all about 

what they do to keep us safe 

and healthy! A reminder 

that our day starts at 9am. 

We have a lot of exciting ac-

tivities planned and don't 

want your child to miss out! 

Remember that Wellington 

will be closed September 7 

for Labor Day! Please keep 

an eye on the Parent Board 

for any upcoming events! As 

always, thank you for shar-

ing your child with us! 

 

♥Ms. Lynsay & Ms. Angela 

 

CHECK US OUT ONLINE: www.wellingtonacademyschools.com 



VPK A 

We would like to welcome all of our new 

friends and Ms. Rebecca to our new VPK 

classroom! We are very excited to have new 

learning toys and new friends! On Monday’s 
we will be sending home sight words for that 

week. Each week we focus on a letter and it 

will be posted on our Parent Board. Please 

have your child bring in a small item from 

home on Friday’s that begins with that letter 
for presentation. Be creative and have fun 

with the sight word practice at home, on Fri-

day's we will be asking your child to say them 

to us. School supplies are still needed and 

please take an apple from our wishing tree. 

All donations are very much appreciated. 

♥Ms. Cindy & Ms. Rebecca 

 

VPK B&C 

We would like to welcome all of our new 

student! We are having a great start to the 

school year! The first week has been get-

ting to know our friends and the classroom, 

then we will start with the letter A and the 

number 1. We have already started writing 

our names, please continue practicing at 

home. We are asking for everyone to pro-

vide a family picture for our family tree. 

Please feel free to come to us with any 

questions or concerns. 

♥Ms. Diana, Ms Laurie, Ms. Jessica & Ms. 
Ligia 

Pre-K 

This month is full of fun and excit-

ing activities, we would like to say 

goodbye to Ms. Brittany as she pre-

pares for the arrival of her baby. 

Please make sure that your child is 

here by 9am so that they can par-

ticipate in the planned curriculum. 

Here is a breakdown of the month: 

Monday we introduce the letter of 

the week, Tuesdays we trace the 

letter, Wednesday is dictation, 

Thursday is introduction to math 

graphs and Fridays are food project 

and presentation day! Please note 

that homework is sent out on Mon-

day and due back by Friday. 

This month we will be working on 

letters E,F,G and H, numbers 3,4 

and 5, and colors red and white.  

Please remember to take home your 

child’s sheet and blanket every Fri-
day and check their folders every 

night. 

Also, Be sure to keep an eye on the 

Parent Board for special activities! 

Thank you for sharing your child 

with us! 

D2-A 

During the month of September we 

are going to be busy learning about 

our community helpers. Please keep 

an eye on our Parent Board for up-

coming projects and sign up sheets. 

We will be having a Grandparent’s 
Day celebration on  Friday Sept. 11 

at 2:45pm.  

On Sept 17 we will be having our 

Parent Orientation at 7pm, we hope 

to see you all there!  

We kindly ask that all children be in 

class by 9am as to not miss out on 

any of our morning learning activi-

ties. 

Thank you so much for your support 

and thank you for sharing your child 

with us. 

♥Ms. Maria & Ms. Heather 

D2-B   

We would like to welcome Taylor 

back to our classroom after having 

her out for Summer Break. Thank 

you to all of the parents that 

brought in photos for our family 

tree. 

This month we will focus on 

“Community Helpers", what they 
do and what they drive.  

Just a reminder that our day be-

gins at 9am. We ask that all chil-

dren are here by then so that eve-

ryone can participate in all of the 

activities for the day. 

As always, thank you for sharing 

your child with us. 

♥Ms. Kelly & Ms. Alyssa 

                                                    

D3 

We have made it through our first 

month of being back to school! The 

class is doing a great job learning 

their letters and they are even 

starting to recognize them! 

As a fun activity at home, try 

pointing out different object 

around the house and discussing 

what letter it start with and what 

sound it makes! 

This month our theme is 

“Community Helpers”; like con-
struction workers, nurses, police 

officers, and teachers. We will be 

focusing on the letters Ee, Ff, Gg 

and Hh. As always, thank you for 

sharing your child with us. 

♥Ms. Angela 

 



Happy 1st Birthday! 

Lucas Hamburg 9/6 

Sophia Blessing 9/26 

 

Happy 2nd Birthday! 

Auriana Jackson 9/14 

 

Happy 3rd Birthday! 

Taylor Guelcher 9/8 

Colton Seitz 9/11 

Sophia Banks 9/27 

 

Happy 4th Birthday! 

Blake Thomas 9/1 

Nagaharikesh Vankadari 9/15 

Sofia Hernandez 9/23 

Elias Quinn 9/24 

Isabella Facenda 9/29 

Savannah Schlink 9/30 

 

Happy 5th Birthday! 

Hunter Flynn 9/5 

Bailey Guelcher 9/6 

Shilo Brown 9/15 

Jakob Rivera 9/25 

Aubreanna Holdridge 9/26 

 


